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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 28, 2003

TO: Honorable Carlos Uresti, Chair, House Committee on Human Services 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2325 by Naishtat (Relating to reports and investigations of abuse and neglect in nursing 
facilities.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The Department of Human Services indicates that any costs incurred as a result of the passage of the 
bill could be absorbed by the agency.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated. Local law enforcement 
agencies would incur additional personnel overtime costs to send officers to gather more information 
from victims, witnesses, and crime scenes, but the costs are not expected to be significant.

Source Agencies: 324 Department of Human Services, 405 Department of Public Safety
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